V Escalator 3-2B removed from service
Airport Operational Impact Notice

Location: Terminal

Project Start Date: 4/28/2025 8:45am
Sublocation: Ticketing level

Project End Date: 10/31/2025 12:00pm

PROJECT

Work Order:

L
% Escalator 3-2B is being permanently removed from service due to major work that needs to be completed
O on this unit. It will be completely removed in conjunction with the Terminal Mod Project later this year.
wn
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m O
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¥ Z :
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S: Project Manager: Cell:
o
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O

For immediate concerns regarding this notice, please contact the Airport Operations Center at 859-767-7777 FOR EMERGENCIES DIAL 911




